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NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 16: Purchasing a 
Home. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain the basic 
concept of credit.  
Questions:  What is a 
loan? 
What is a mortgage?  

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 16: Purchasing a 
Home. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explore and understand 
the components of a 
mortgage. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 
What is collateral? 

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 17 Making a Will 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain what a will is 
and an estate plan. 
Questions:  What is a 
will? 
What is an estate plan?  

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 17 Making a Will 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain what a will is 
and an estate plan. 
Questions:  What is a 
will? 
What is an estate plan?  
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NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 

Assignment due: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode 107 A Biz: What 
is it? 
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode 105 Money 
Moves. 
Questions:  
How can you earn 
money? 
Where can you look for 
jobs? 

Assignment due: 
Watch Biz Kids 
Episode 107 A Biz: 
What is it? 
Today’s Lesson: 
Discuss where to put 
your money. 
Questions:  What is a 
bank? 
What is a mutual 
fund? 
 

Assignment due: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode 107 A Biz: What 
is it? 
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode 105 Money 
Moves. 
Questions:  
How can you earn 
money? 
Where can you look for 

jobs? 

Assignment due: 
Shark Tank Worksheet 
Today’s Lesson: 
Analyze Shark Tank and 
answer questions on 
the worksheet.  
Questions:  
How can you earn 
money? 
Where can you look for 

jobs? 
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     Assignment due: 

 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
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NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 16: Purchasing a 
Home. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain the basic 
concept of credit.  
Questions:  What is a 
loan? 
What is a mortgage?  

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 16: Purchasing a 
Home. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explore and understand 
the components of a 
mortgage. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 
What is collateral? 

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 17 Making a Will 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain what a will is 
and an estate plan. 
Questions:  What is a 
will? 
What is an estate plan?  

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 17 Making a Will 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain what a will is 
and an estate plan. 
Questions:  What is a 
will? 
What is an estate plan?  
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NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 

Assignment due: 
Lab 3-2 Rosewood 
Letterhead. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Create the letter and 
letterhead on Page 181. 
Insert the table and 
contents. 
Questions: What is a 
header? 
What is a signature line? 
 

Assignment due: 
Lab 3-2 Rosewood 
Letterhead. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Create the letter and 
letterhead on Page 181. 
Insert the table and 
contents. 
Questions: What is a 
header? 
What is a signature line? 
 

Assignment due: 
Lab 3-3 Career Letter. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Create the letter and 
letterhead on Page 181. 
Insert the table and 
contents. 
Questions: What is the 
return address? 
What is the letterhead 
design? 

 

Assignment due: 
Lab 3-3 Career Letter. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Create the letter and 
letterhead on Page 181. 
Insert the table and 
contents. 
Questions: What is the 
return address? 
What is the letterhead 
design? 
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NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 

Assignment due: 
5-2 Finding and 
Managing Marketing 
Information: Key 
Concepts. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain the five 
critical elements of an 
effective marketing 
information system. 
Questions:  What is 
internal and external 
information?  
What is marketing 
information system 
(MkIS) 
 

Assignment due: 
5-3 Using marketing 
Research: Key 
Concepts 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain how to 
prepare reports and 
present proposed 
solutions.  
Questions:  What is 
marketing research? 
What is secondary 
and primary data?  
 

Assignment due: 
5-4 Collecting Primary 
Data: Key Concepts. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain the reasons 
for and limitations of 
using observation. 
Questions:  What is a 
survey? 
What is a focus 
group? 
 

Assignment due: 
Chapter 5 Review 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain how to 
prepare reports and 
present proposed 
solutions.  
Questions:  What is 
marketing research? 
What is secondary 
and primary data?  
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Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
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NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 

Assignment due: 
Read Chapter 9. 
Fast Review Pgs 130, 
131 and 135. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Know how technology 
influenced business 
industry. 
Questions: How did 
technology affect the 
business industry? 
What is e-commerce? 
 

Assignment due: 
Chapter 9 Review 
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Chapter 9 Review: 
Using Business Key 
Words and Review What 
You Learned. 
Questions: What is click-
and-mortar? 
What is bricks-and-
mortar? 
 

Assignment due: 
Workbook Pages 57-63. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Key Words, Key 
Concepts, Analytical 
Skills 1 and 2 and 
Reading Skills. 
Questions: What is e-
tail? 
What Is e-ticket? 
 

Assignment due: 
Chapter 9 Test 
Today’s Lesson: 
Test on Chapter 9. 
Questions: How has 
technology impacted 
the business world? 
How has the Internet 
created new jobs? 
 


